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09/11/2021 

 

Good morning. 

 

Unfortunately, due to ongoing high levels of staff absence, we have made the difficult decision to postpone all 

swimming sessions until January. Information will be sent out in the new year regarding swimming lessons. 

Please be reassured that the children will have swimming in the new year. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Admin @ The Grange School 

 


